
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

Marie Roberts-Caney 
Redskin NEWS April 2019 

KPREP Testing May 13th-17th  

Principal’s Message 
It is almost test time.  During the 
week of May 13th-17th the 3rd-6th 
grade classes will be taking the 
KPREP end of the year test.  Please 
make sure your child gets plenty of 
rest and is ready to focus so they can 
perform their best and show what 
they know.   

Sixth grade students from Mr. Turner’s class used their 
Redskin Bucks to come and assist Ms. Megan’s first grade 
class with EngageNY curriculum, focusing on geometry. 

Students in Mr. Fugate’s reading 
class at MRC participated in a 
Socratic Seminar over themes of 
myths.  They discussed the human 
condition and lessons taught by 
myths. 
 

Preschool Transition to 
Kindergarten Days 
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Ava Noble, Madison Strong, Chloe Mullins and Brenley Gross 

4-H Demonstrations 

Students in Mr. Fugate's reading class 
are studying mythology and the journey 
of the hero.  Today, they broke into 
groups in order to become experts in one 
of the tests of Odysseus and share with 
the rest of the class.   
 

Connor Strong as Ben 
Franklin 

MRC Redskin Showcase 

Aaden Strong as 
Napoleon 

Preschool Students 
representing letters of the 

alphabet during the Redskin 
Showcase. 

Kylan Combs as General 
Thomas Gage, Preston 
Neace as Squanto and 
Jasmine Noble as Martha 
Washington 

Mrs. Christy Taulbee’s Class in their depiction of 
important historical figures during the Redskin 
Showcase. 


